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10th January 2025  

 
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
As you are aware, we share a site with the Menai family well being centre. Springwell Park is not 
linked to the Family well-being centre, other than we are both Sefton properties. 
 
On the 20th January, the Family well-being centre is improving the security on their doors and they 
will have a security lock that can only be opened with their fob or if the staff in the well-being centre 
unlock the door. 
 
This means there will no longer be access to Orrell road from the school site.  So, parents will need 
to walk around to the school main entrance when exiting/entering school.  
 
Year 4 will still exit into the Family Well being centre car park, but this will be reviewed at the end of 
this half term.  
 
Whilst this change may be inconvenient, it does help to also make our school site more secure, as 
people unrelated to school were attempting to use this route as a short cut between Menai road and 
Orrell road. 
 
We appreciate your support as we adapt to the changes being made by the Family wellbeing centre. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy Webley  
 
Headteacher 
 

  
 
 
                                               
 

 
 
 


